June 29, 2020; Agenda Item No. 9(b)

Resolution No. 20-22

RESOLUTION OF THE SANTA MONICA MOUNTAINS CONSERVANCY AUTHORIZING A
COMMENT LETTER TO THE CITY OF LOS ANGELES REGARDING THE PROPOSED
REMOVAL OF PROTECTED TREES RELATED TO THE PROPOSED PROJECT AT 9650
CEDARBROOK DRIVE (APN 4387-022-021), ADJACENT FRANKLIN CANYON
PARK IN COLDWATER CANYON, CITY OF LOS ANGELES.

Resolved, That the Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy hereby authorizes the Chairperson
to send a comment letter to the City of Los Angeles regarding the proposed removal of
protected trees related to the proposed project at 9650 Cedarbrook Drive (APN 4387-022-021),
adjacent to Franklin Canyon Park in Coldwater Canyon, City of Los Angeles.

~ End of Resolution ~

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing resolution was adopted at a telephonic meeting of the
Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy, duly noticed and held according to law, on the 29th
day of June 2020, in California.

Dated:

Executive Director



